Joint Statement From Ambassadors to Myanmar

We are aware that detainees in Yangon’s Insein Prison staged a
protest in part to raise awareness about the inadequate handling of
the current COVID-19 outbreak in the facility. We urge the
relevant authorities to resolve the situation peacefully and respect
the basic right to proper healthcare for all those detained inside this
and other prisons. We are following the situation closely as it
continues to evolve.

Signed by the Ambassadors, Charges d'Affaires, and Heads of Mission from
Australia, Canada, the Delegation of the EU and European Union
Member States with presence in Myanmar: Czech Republic, Denmark,
Finland, France, Germany, Italy, Netherlands, Spain, and Sweden; as well
as Switzerland, Norway, the United Kingdom; and the United States.
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